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IIssllaammiicc  EEdduuccaattiioonn  CCeenntteerr  

 

2313 S Voss Rd, Houston, TX 77057 
Phone:  713-787-5000 

 

 

 

 

June 25, 2023 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This is to inform you that Wednesday, June 28, 2023 marks the day of an important Islamic holiday 

Eid Al Adha (feast of the sacrifice), observed by over a billion Muslims around the world.    

 

Eid al-Adha is a religious festival for Muslims worldwide; and a day of celebration of story of 

Prophet Abraham.  Muslims are expected to celebrate the day with congregational prayer and 

gatherings with family and friends. 

 

Please excuse the absence of the bearer of this letter on Wednesday, June 28, 2023, as he/she fulfills 

his/her religious obligations. 

 

Thank you in advance for allowing this individual to practice his/her faith and celebrate this sacred 

religious event. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to call me at (713-539-6954)  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Faheem Kazimi 

Chairman, Board of Directors 

 

 


